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CANDIDATE FOR THE POSITION OF 3GPP CT DJ  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
It is my pleasure to write a letter of support of the proposal of Susie in Da House to be 

responsible of the music in the first post-pandemic party to be held in the first face-2-face CT 
WG meeting. With this letter I would like to bring to your kind notice about her knowledge and 
ability to play, listen and feel music. She is well-rounded in every aspect of music and knows 
how to cheer up stressed delegates with good music and fun. 
 
Please, consider these abilities beyond this specific event and her current role as CT3 Chair 
as she offers these services as a long run DJ for 3GPP meetings, livening up WG/TSG/PCG 
meetings with DJ sessions after the long technical discussions.  
 
I will give the support and the resources necessary for her to pursue these DJ activities 
successfully.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Boss 
 
 
 

 


